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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

I am not in favor of the proposed CFTC leverage change for the following reason:
As a married wife, currently attending full-time graduate school with my husband who is also a full-time
student, forex trading is a supplement to our already low income. Increasing leverage will not allow me
to continue trading with large enough leverage to maintain the profitability level that sustains my family.

Please consider this when deciding for or against the leverage change.
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Thank you kindly,
Lauren Wierwille

"This is the day which the LORD hath made; we will rejoice and be glad in it." - Psalm 118:24


